
 

Our Clockhouse Association in  

partnership with 

   

Mr Gavin Koten—Chair of OCA, school employee 

Mrs Wendy Lowe—Vice Chair of OCA, school employee 

Mrs Kay Creamer—Treasurer. Parent volunteer 

Mrs Rachel Collins—School employee 

Mrs Leah Hull—School employee  

Mrs Pippa Jones—School employee 

Miss Tracy Brown -Parent volunteer 

Mrs Carly Activille- Parent volunteer 

Mrs Lakvinder Kaur— Parent volunteer 

Mrs Ama Titre-Mitchell—Parent volunteer 

Mrs Erika Portik Heghi—Parent volunteer 

Libby - Keystone rep 

We always have the support of  

Mrs Savidge and Mrs Reinecke 

 

Our team are always happy to welcome new recruits, so 

with that in mind if anyone would like to become a 

member of OCA please feel free to contact the school 

on 01708 745972 or email us at 

pta@clockhouse.havering.sch.uk. Look out on  Dojo for 

upcoming meetings and feel free to pop along. 

Upcoming Events 

Sweet Stall—Friday 18th October 

Festive Disco-Thursday 28th November  

Festive Raffles—December  

 As we begin our new academic year, we thought it would be a great opportunity to introduce the                       ‘Our Clockhouse As-

sociation’ (known as OCA) to all of our new parents and children and re-introduce ourselves to those of you that have been with us 

from the start.  Each new year presents us with the opportunity to     welcome new members to join the team.  Below is a list of 

who we are and some words about what we do. 

All of us at OCA are extremely grateful for our partnership with Key-

stones Property and their assistance with our events.  They have been 

there since the beginning and we continue to thank Mr Scott Jay and 

all of his staff, for their continued support, contribution and commit-

ment to OCA. 

Our dedicated team at OCA, help to raise funds by organising fun    

fundraising activities, which help the school to enrich the pupils time 

and experiences at Clockhouse.  This can vary on what is happening at 

the school or what resources maybe needed.     

Why did you join? 

We asked  our current members  to  give us a few words as to why they    

decided to join OCA.  This is what they had to say: 

Mr Koten - have proudly chaired OCA from the beginning and together with 

the team we have formed strong links within the local community.  I  love 

seeing and helping the children  experience some of our wonderful events that 

we put    together  for them.  I look forward to continue to Chair OCA and be 

part of all the events we do. 

Mrs Lowe - I’ve been with OCA since the beginning. I initially joined as I was 

new to the school and felt it would give me a great opportunity to find out 

more about the school and  community and to be able help at the events.  I 

have continued to support OCA as I enjoy our events and enjoy when we can  

help  the school with the funds we  have raised. 

Mrs Hull - Clockhouse has been part of my life for over a decade—my eldest 

attended and I also have a child in Year 1. I feel that this is my chance to help 

the school and give something  back to the community.  As a parent, I have 

seen some of the wonderful things OCA has accomplished over the years and 

the joy that they have brought to our children whilst raising money.   

Mrs Kaur- I joined OCA as I wanted to help raise money that would be for the 

benefit of our wonderful children and the wider Clockhouse family.  Since     

joining OCA I have really enjoyed helping out with the fun activities that we     

organise. 

Who we are? 

What we do 


